June 16, 2015
TO:
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS


Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Varner Creek Utility District scheduled for Wednesday, June 17, 2015 at 9:00 A.M. in the Board Room at the Clubhouse, Columbia Lakes, West Columbia, Texas 77486, within the boundaries of the District, has been postponed to June 24, 2015.
VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

By:____________________________

Debra Lanehart, 

Administrator of District

(SEAL)
